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Local resident
Kaikorai 9010
Dunedin

4 May 2018

Dear resident
KAIKORAI PIPELINE RENEWALS - SCHOOL STREET WORK

The Dunedin City Council is renewing water, stormwater and wastewater pipes in the Kaikorai
area. This work is being done in stages, some completed and some still to be progressed.

As part of this wider project, we are addressing flooding in the School Street area opposite the
Nairn Street sportsground. Work to replace the two stream culverts, upgrade water and
wastewater pipes in School Street and lower the road at the culvert will start on Monday 14
May and is expected to be completed in October. Downer NZ Ltd has been contracted to do
this work.

School Street is expected to be closed to through traffic between late June and the end of
September. Detours will be in place to make sure residents have vehicle access to their
properties. For short periods, access to some properties may be disrupted as pipes along the
road are renewed, and Downer will be in touch with directly affected residents closer to the
time. Public access from School Street to the Kaikorai Common will also be closed for some of
this period to keep people safe while the culverts are being replaced. The contractor will be in
touch with more detailed information on the timing of road and Kaikorai Common closures.

Further renewals in the rest of the Kaikorai Common, Shetland Street Reserve and
Bishopscourt Grounds are now expected to begin in mid-2019 to align with planting seasons.
The timing of more extensive work in private properties elsewhere in Kaikorai is still to be
confirmed and is expected to start in 2020.

For more information, please contact the DCC’s project manager, Stuart Anderson of Signal
Management Group on 021 159 7588 or email kaikoraivalleyrenewals@dcc.govt.nz. More
information about the Kaikorai pipeline renewals is available at www.dunedin.govt.nz/kv-
pipeline-renewals.

Kind regards,

Dominika Biziak-Kochan
Capital Delivery Team Leader




